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       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

March 11, 2015                                       Notice No. 15-025 

 

SECURITY CAMERAS IN TAXICABS 

 
Effective immediately, the Department of Business Affairs and 
Consumer Protection (BACP) has the following new policy in 
regards to the use of security camera images: 
 
1. BACP and the Chicago Police Department will continue to 
have the authority to request access to a taxicab and its camera 
equipment to download recorded images of the interior or 
exterior of the taxicab. 
 
2. A taxicab medallion license holder and licensed taxicab 
medallion license manager may have direct access to download 
recorded images of the interior or exterior of the taxicab they 
own or manage.  Taxicab medallion license holders and licensed 
taxicab medallion license managers must comply with Federal, 
State, and City laws, specifically laws regarding the use of 
recorded images and privacy. 
 

 
 

 
► For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs 

and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry 

notices and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   

► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public 

chauffeurs are available at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp.  

► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 
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